DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION

Dated: 19.02.2021
NOTICE

It is for information of all the concerned that due to some -administrative
reasons, the interview for award of University Research Scholarship (URS) in
the Department of Public Administration, scheduled for today, i.e. 19.02.2021 at
12.30 p.m. is now rescheduled for today, i.e. 19.02.2021 at 2.00 p.m. in the office of

the undersigned.
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